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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

Class 1 & 2 — 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm         

Class 3 & 4 — 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm       

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 93.6%     Class 2 — 91.0%    

Class 3 — 97.2%         Class 4 – 95.2%                    Whole School — 94.5% 

Friday 11th March 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Owen for his determination and Billy 
participating in everything.  

Class 2: Ailsa for her amazing writing and Margot for 
trying so hard and making progress in her writing.   

Class 3: Naomi for writing an amazing story and 
illustrating it after she’d been inspired by the Virtual Author visit on Monday. Harri for 
perseverance and enthusiasm in his writing and maths work. 

Class 4: Simeon and Evelyn for a fantastic work ethic and always taking joy and pride in 
their work. 

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Betsy  

Politeness Cup for this week is: (chosen by the children) Rosie 

School News: 

Near Miss - An accident very nearly happened outside school again this week at drop off 
time. Please park your vehicle at the Village Institute or Royal Oak and walk the short 
distance to school. Never stop on the yellow zig zag lines outside school. 

Wear Green – On Friday pupils can come to school wearing something green to mark St. 
Patrick’s Day, please bring a £1 donation for FACES, there will also be Krispy Kreme 
doughnuts on sale at the end of the day with icing and sprinkles for £2.50 each.  

Billionaire Boy – In conjunction with FACES we are organising a whole school trip to 
Theatre Severn in Shrewsbury on Friday 6th May to see David Walliams’ Billionaire Boy. 
The trip will take place during school time and pupils who receive a free school meal will 
be given a packed lunch by Chartwells. The coaches for the trip are very kindly being 
paid for by FACES. A letter will be sent out by Dojo with more details.  

Express & Star – We are joining in The Express & Star ’Cash for Schools’ campaign. 
Please collect as many school tokens as you can on any day until Saturday 2nd April and 
bring them into school or send directly to The Express & Star before 8th April.  

FACES - Thank you to everyone who bought daffodils on Tuesday we hope they are 
brightening up your house. The next meeting to discuss FACES events will be on Tuesday 
at 6.00pm in the Royal Oak in Church Eaton. Please come along and discuss fundraising 
events to support the school. All welcome.           

S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 14th March 

Library Visit 

20 Is Plenty—St. Edithas 
Church 3.30  

 

Tuesday 15th March 

FACES Meeting—     
Royal Oak 6.00 

 

Wednesday 16th March 

Gardening Club 

 

 

Thursday 17th March 

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-
4.30 

 

Friday 18th March 

FACES—Wear Green 

Celebration Assembly 

Multi Sports Club 



Class 1 News 

What a busy week. We have been on a Spring Walk and the chil-
dren thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Please continue looking for 
signs of Spring and share them on Tapestry. 

It was lovely seeing you all for Parent’s 
Evening and sharing with you your child’s 
progress.  

Next week we are starting our new big 
project on dinosaurs. I know the children 
are very excited by this and will be look-
ing forward to learning about the names. 
I know I already have experts! 

I was hoping that someone out there may have some mud/soil or 
can donate a bag of topsoil as our mud supplies are empty– I don’t 
know where it goes!!! Also if anyone has play sand that they are 
happy to donate– the children and myself would be grateful! 

Class 2 news 
This week the children have been working really hard on their story writing. At the 

beginning of the week, we began our new topic on Cotton Wool Cotton. Next week, we 
will be continuing with this story, but focusing on instruction writing.  

In maths, the children have been focusing on numbers within 50 and dividing into equal 
groups. Next week, we will be starting a new unit on measure.  

We have also started our new History topic on The Great Fire of London.  The 
children focused on identifying similarities and differences between past and present 

London.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 

   

 



Class 3 News 

This week we had a virtual author visit from Bemma Akyeampong ,  the children were really exited to see her 

and hear about the new book “ Messy rescue”.  The book tells us of how we are ruining our seas by not recycling 
properly. The children have been really conscious to make sure they are recycling to save our environment.  

Yesterday Freddie helped Miss Bryant with multiple questions mostly about reading and/or writing. Class 3, 4 
and 2 took part in answering these questions.  

The children have written diary entries, imagining they were there when Vesuvius began erupting We have 
discovered what life would be like living in Pompeii when the volcano was active, they loved doing it. We have also 

learnt how to use subordinate clauses in English. 

We have been learning all about equivalent fractions and they loved it so very much they wanted to do it again. 

Miss Fowell and Miss Bryant have been absolutely blown away by the vocabulary and punctuation the children 
have used, their standard of writing is incredible! Keep up the great work.! The children have been trying so 

hard over the week Miss Bryant and Miss Fowell agree that they all deserve a treat. 

By Freddie G 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 
to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email. 

 

Class 4 News 

Class 4 have all worked amazingly hard this week and 
should be very proud of themselves.  

  

The week started with a wonderful virtual visit from 
an author on Monday. The children were able to hear 

the amazing story and even ask the author 
questions. They were all very interested on how you 

can become an author. 

  

Year 6 also went into the hall for their SATs 
practice. I am very proud of all their hard work and 
determination, and they should all be very proud of 

themselves. Practice makes perfect! 

  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me via Dojo or email. 

https://www.google.com/search?safe=active&rlz=1C1GCEB_enGB980GB980&sxsrf=APq-WBuOzXNw2gi117mDpHjLk_tx19qzjQ:1646988472024&q=bemma+akyeampong&spell=1&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwi90MuW1r32AhWZi1wKHeB5AegQkeECKAB6BAgBEDE

